
 
 

 

                        Siem Reap, Cambodia, FEBRUARY 2018 

 

 

Dear Benefactors and Friends. 

 

During the month of FEBRUARY very diverse activities have been going on. We are going to 
recall chronologically, the most important activities because of their relevance or resonance. 

 

 

 



 
 

EDUCATION 

We are in the academic equator, and we are very happy for our students, who strive. We 
attend three different schools: Future Bright International School (FBIS) considered 

one of the schools where students are best prepared for the final National Exam; Javi 
School (JS) which is our own school in our center where we teach from Nursery to the 

Fourth course of Elementary, and Angkor High School (AHS) for Secondary and High 
School courses in public school. 

 

 

 



 
 

THE REPLACEMENT 

 

It is a pleasure and an honor to introduce you to the Social Workers of our organization. Both 
have grown and been educated by the NGO.  

SREYNEE has become a responsible and passionate employee of the NGO. She is part of the 
full-time work team with her own desk and work agenda and coordinating various programs. 

 HOLY works part-time, as she is completing her last year of high school to take the final 
national exam, after which she will study Psychology. She is responsible for some programs 
and the translator in meetings and workshops. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

MINISTRY, POLICE AND NGO. 

We have received the visit of representatives of the Ministry of Social Affairs from 

Phonm Penh, Anti Human Traffic Police and UNICEF in Siem Reap. We are one of the 
three organizations selected for the official visit due to our protection and care of children 
and vulnerable young people. We pay full attention to their education, nutrition, health and 
any other requirement during their growth and development. 

 

 

 

   



 
 

NGO BOARD 

In the middle of the month there was the annual meeting of the TFC Board, whose 

members help with their knowledge and experience to improve the quality of work in 

financial, administrative and social fields. On this occasion, TFC Social Work Assistants 
were invited to participate for the first time. They presented their work, new projects and 
proved how, after having been educated by TFC, they have become responsible adults 
capable of leading social and educational programs contributing to the welfare of those who 
need it most. 

 

 



 
 

TRADITIONS 

The celebration of the Chinese New Year, dedicated to the emblematic figure of the Dog, took 
place in the middle of February, we celebrated with a barbecue at home. Friendship, 
Honesty and Loyalty have been attributes worthy of the highest praise. Our aim is to show 

these values to each person to whom we dedicate our work, affection and 
understanding, taking the opportunity to THANK all our Benefactors who make it 
possible. THANK YOU VERY MUCH. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Thank you very much for your Trust, your Devotion, the Enthusiasm 
and above all, your LOVE. 

 

 

Bank Name:  ANZ ROYAL BANK 

Account Name:  TOGETHER FOR CAMBODIA 

Swift:  ANZBKHPP 

Account Number:  2087220 Only US$. 

 

 

www.togetherforcambodia.org 

lidiaginesta@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Lidia LindeGinesta 

President and Founder 
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